
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:           Board of Education 
FROM:     Sheryl Marinier 
SUBJECT: Donations 
DATE:  September 17, 2012 
 
 
Please see the attached letter regarding the donation of a Smart Board to Irving School in the value 
of $5,050.35.  The Board will be asked to officially accept this donation during the September 27, 
2012 Board meeting. 
 
Attachment:  Letter from Katie Noonan 
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